

Sacred Heart Grade School

1035 Quarrier Street

Charleston, WV 25301-2369 Phone: (304) 346-5491 Fax: (304) 342-0870

November 4, 2020

Dear K2 parents,

Late last night I became aware of a possible COVID-19 exposure situation that may affect some members of K2. This morning I have been in touch with Dr. Sherry Young at the Health Department who has told me that the classroom can remain open. Dr. Young has advised there is no need for any additional action to be taken in the classroom. No one in the classroom has tested positive for COVID-19 and communication with families possibly affected has taken place.

We will continue with the rigorous safety protocols (mask wearing, hand sanitization, temperature checks, social distancing, and cleaning) we have in place. We have been unwavering in our safety procedures and I am grateful that the school community has been supportive of these processes.

Open communication in our community continues to be vital as we navigate learning in the time of COVID-19. We will remain diligent about safety practices, both in school and out of school, so that we remain healthy and able to attend school. Please keep all people affected by the virus in your prayers and contact me with any questions.

With love,

Susan Malinoski

Sacred Heart Grade School Learn more. Serve many. Love all.

